
From Lutenski Leigh ECN
Sent Wednesday March 202019 1212 PM

To Lam Jenny MYR
Subject City College Facilities Master Plan Balboa Reservoir Update

Hi Jenny

I wanted to touch base with you regarding some developments with City College and their effort to finalize their

Facilities Master Plan for their main campus As you know our office had been working with them to make sure we have

their support for the Balboa Reservoir housing project Concurrently Planning and SFMTA have been working with the

College to provide feedback on the Facilities Master Plan on land adjacent to the Balboa project

I will explain more detail on the phone but I wanted to let you know that the departments have faced a lot of

resistance from City College in their FMP efforts Ken is reaching out to the Chancellor today to express our concerns

Ken and I wanted to make sure you were up to speed as well The time-sensitive element is that the College is poised to

approve the FMP at their Board meeting tomorrow

Let me know if you have a few minutes to chat today or tomorrow Thanks Leigh

Leigh Lutenski

Project Manager Joint Development

Office of Economic and Workforce Development

San Francisco City Hall Room 448

Direct 415-554-6679

Email leighlutenski sfgov org
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